Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo To
Receive the Business Executives for
National Security Eisenhower Award

Notice to the Press
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
April 29, 2019

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo will receive the Business Executives for
National Security’s (BENS) 2019 Eisenhower Award on Tuesday, April 30, 2019,

in the Grand Ballroom of The Mandarin Oriental, in Washington, DC. Secretary

Pompeo will deliver remarks at approximately 9:00 p.m.

This event is open press coverage. Media who wish to cover this event in
person must RSVP to James Whitaker at jwhitaker@bens.org by 3:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, April 30.

The Secretary’s remarks will be live streamed on www.state.gov.

For more information, please contact James Whitaker at jwhitaker@bens.org or
the Department of State’s Office of Press Relations via e-mail at
PAPressDuty@state.gov.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeo-to-receive-the-business-executives-for-national-security-eisenhower-award/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeo-to-receive-the-business-executives-for-national-security-eisenhower-award/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeo-to-receive-the-business-executives-for-national-security-eisenhower-award/
mailto:jwhitaker@bens.org
https://www.state.gov/
mailto:jwhitaker@bens.org
mailto:PAPressDuty@state.gov

